Hi boys and girls!

The Perfect Attendance Assembly was great - congratulations to everyone who had
perfect attendance for the third nine weeks! | hope you liked your prize, snack,
certificate, and getting to dress down! Don't worry if you didn't make it - we still
have one more Perfect Attendance Assembly to go!

The Tournament of Books was a lot of fun. The final was a real battle, but Dragons
Love Tacos came out on top. 1 love tacos and dragons, so I'm glad it won. Try to
spend some time this weekend reading a good book!

In honor of Earth Day, the Steel Valley School District is holding an art supply
recycling drive. Please bring in unwanted and broken crayons, unwanted and dried
out markers, dry erase markers, and highlighters; and unwanted colored pencils,
pens, and pencils. All materials will either be reused in classrooms or art rooms or
sent for recycling. Please do not buy new items for this drive! Artsupplies can be
placed in the bin in the school office. Thank you for helping to make our school a
greener place!

We have some important announcements from the PTO:

* Congratulations to Mrs. Zabelsky's homeroom class - they are the winners of
the Box Tops contest for a Pifiata and dance party. The PTO will work with
Mrs. Zabelsky to schedule the party ASAP.

* The PTO is in need of parent volunteers for the end of the year carnival on
Wednesday, May 29th and also for the Park/Barrett Field Day on Friday, May
31st. These are all day events and would require you to be available from
Bam until dismissal. If you can help and your clearances are on file in the
office, please let a PTO officer know as soon as possible. Thank you!

Have a nice weekend boys and girls, and I'll see you on Monday.



